
More Information
If you have questions or need additional information, the best point of contact is your child’s classroom 
teacher or the school principal.  Questions can also be directed to the Department of Teaching and 
Learning at 360-676-6512. For more information on family engagement and standards-based reporting visit 
bellinghamschools.org/reportingstudentprogress.

You can �nd Frequently Asked Questions on our Bellingham Public Schools website at bellinghamschools.
org/reportingstudentprogress .  Some examples of questions you’ll �nd there include:  

• How do the numbers (4,3,2,1) compare to the previous letter grades (A,B,C,D)?  

• My children received all A’s before and now they are getting 3’s, should I be worried?  
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•  Your child’s performance is measured 
against the standard, rather than 
simply being compared to other 
students in his or her class.

What is Standards-Based  
Reporting and why is it used?
Standards-Based Reporting gives you information about how your 
child is progressing toward meeting the Washington State Standards 




